
 
 
Hello to All from Willie's Corner (since 2014)!! 
 
Willie Johnston says a big "Hello to The Village" from his home in Scotland and this 
will be seen on the big screen, Sept. 30th at the stadium!   
 
Willie is "beyond pleased" that Willie's Corner continues to be a place of good fun and 
good will.  This year's charity initiative "20 for 20" will continue to benefit the awesome 
work of the Down Syndrome Resource Foundation. 
 
To see the Burnaby Now article about the event...please click 
here...https://www.burnabynow.com/local-news/lace-up-for-a-cause-metro-vancouver-
fundraiser-to-support-people-with-down-syndrome-7500098  
 
Vancouver Villagers, it would be "Willie wonderful" if the Down Syndrome Resource 
Foundation were to receive your kind support!  It is hoped that Caps fans and friends 
will help make 20 for 20 a great success for the DSRF. 
 
To support a wonderful cause you are invited to click here...https://dsrf.org/Willie 
 
And now for a big thank you to Whitecaps FC!  
In support of 20 for 20 the Caps are offering specially priced tickets for Sept 
30th vs DC United and October 21st vs LAFC. It would be great to see you at a game 
in... Willie's Corner!!  Willie's Corner!! 
 
Your link to the best tickets in town follows... 
https://am.ticketmaster.com/whitecaps/promotional-page?id=NTM5  
 
CORNER CHEERS and GOOD WILL to ALL!    
 
Barry  
bwwalker@shaw.ca 
604 341 9066 
 


